
This year’s theme was to reflect Luke 2: 8-10 

And there were shepherds living out in the fields nearby, keeping watch over 
their flocks at night. An angel of the Lord appeared to them, and the glory of 
the Lord shone around them, and they were terrified.  
But the angel said to them, “Do not be afraid. I bring you good news that will 
cause great joy for all the people”  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Evie 
(7) from Archbishop 
Benson CofE Primary who 
created this lovely sparkly 
card which was chosen by 
both Bishops and wives as 
their card for 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Jack 
(5) from St Issey CofE 
primary who painted this 
picture of some very 
smiley angels on a starry 
night.  Bishop Philip 
chose this as his card for 
2022  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Bishop Hugh chose this colourful Mondrian 
style picture of an angel guiding shepherds 
and kings to the manger which was drawn 
and coloured by Oscar (Yr 4) of Duloe CofE 
primary school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diocesan Director of 
Education, Katie 
Fitzsimmons loved this 
joyful angel gloriously 
shining over the 
shepherds watching their 
flocks, drawn and 
coloured in by Cody (9) of 
St Mary’s CofE primary in 
Penzance 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to all schools and children who took part in the competition this year.  

Highly Commended were: Elsa (9) St Mary’s Penzance, Elsie (9) Five Islands, Felicity 
(yr 3) Duloe school, Finley (Yr 5) St Francis, Jim (10) Archbishop Benson, Thea (7) St 
Issey and Thomas (10) St Michaels 


